
Green Dragon’s Den 2025 – Success! 
 

 
 
We invited all at Hill House School to bring forward their ideas for increasing 
sustainability at our beautiful site, and they didn’t disappoint! Members from local 
community groups Eco Sway and Transition Lymington joined the panel of 
‘Dragons’ to watch the presentations and discuss them with the entrants.  
 
The amazing young people involved did such a fantastic job, all of the dragons were 
thoroughly impressed and there were claps all round!  
 
We have an extensive list of potential projects to 
discuss at the next Eco committee meeting, ranging 
from quick and simple to long term and ambitious. They 
are all very exciting and we couldn’t be more grateful to 
those who got involved.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


